
THANK YOU  

I send my heartfelt thanks to the Committee and all members, 

both past and present of the Guild for the stunning basket of 

flowers and the generous gift presented to me in Church on Sun-

day, September 8 by Phyllis McBride on behalf of the Guild and 

introduced by our Minister. 

They all certainly kept it a secret. 

For once I was lost for words and totally overwhelmed by their 

generosity. 

I shall enjoy taking time to choose a suitable present by which 

to remember everyone.  

I have thoroughly enjoyed working along with the committees 

and members over the years.  Together we achieved a great deal. 

Thank you all. 

Dorothy Bone 

Guild says thanks to Dorothy 
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